
A Message from Drew:
Lutherville Music School Students,
Families, and Friends,

We have so many new and thrilling things
going on at the school, we've decided to
start sending a monthly newsletter to keep
you all in the loop! You'll find information
on upcoming events, changes at the
school, a student spotlight, and more!

May was an exciting month for the school.
If you haven't seen all the changes to our
space, stop by and take a look! 

Thanks to Jason Dennis of Creative
Construction and Renovation and Matt
Hamulack of Hamulack of Hamulack
Electric, we now have a brand new stage
which looks phenomenal! You can see it in
action during the inaugural performances
this month (more information to follow).

Thanks to Amy Neill, Cullen Neill, and our
very own founding drum teacher, Chris
Phillips, we have a fantastic new coat of
paint sporting our school colors!

This month, we're kicking things off with
our Spring Band Showcase, June 1st and
2nd at BC Brewery. Be sure to stop by to
support our many talented musicians!

On June 7th from 6:00 - 9:00 the
Lutherville Music School Student Council is
throwing their 2nd Annual End of the Year
Bash! This year, in addition to food and
games, there will be a Battle of the Bands.
Sign your band up by filling out this form:
https://forms.gle/vVm4d4ASufoAQjkk6 For
more information, please see the events
page!

Starting on June 10th, my guitar
teacher, Tobias Hurwitz, is running a
weekly workshop on how to use a
metronome. Whether you want to fine
tune your rhythmic precision or set the
land speed record on your instrument,
this is the class for you!

We have our first Lutherville Music
School Recital on our new stage June
14th - 16th. If you haven't signed up for a
recital yet, please fill out this form
(https://forms.gle/Wnw3KxB8Yj7P1JQS6
) so you can participate in this historic
concert! Some recitals are filling up so
be sure to sign up as soon as possible.
All instrumentalists are welcome to
perform!

Last, but certainly not least, we have
our first week of summer camp, Young
Rockers Camp! There are still spots
available, but they're going quickly, so
sign up your child today at
luthervillemusicschool.com/camps

It's been an interesting year so far
between floods and construction, but
we so appreciate your patience, and I
think (not to jinx anything!) we're finally
on the other side of all of this! Exciting
things are happening at Lutherville
Music School and we're thrilled to share
them with you in these new monthly
newsletters. Check your inbox on the 1st
of each month to see what's new
around the school!

Thanks!
-Drew
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Saturday, June 1st, from 1:00pm - 6:30pm, 
Sunday, June 2nd, from 12:00pm - 6:00pm
LRS Spring Showcase

Have you always been curious about our Rock Band Program? Then,
you're invited to stop by this weekend to check out our Lutherville
Rock School Showcase! You don’t want to miss out on rocking live
music featuring 34 bands at the BC Brewery! 

Mondays,  June 10th,
17th, and 24th at
6:00pm

Tempo, Timing, and
Speed (How to Use a
Metronome) with Tobias
Hurwitz

Working with the metronome is
essential for any practicing
musician, regardless of level,
style or instrument. Isn’t it about
time you got into it, or maybe
learned a few advanced tricks?
This class teaches rhythm from
the ground up, with a special
emphasis on developing speed,
accuracy and steady tempo.
Taught by Tobias Hurwitz -
Inventor of the amazing (free)
Steampunk Metronome app. 

Friday, June 7th at 6:00pm
- LRS Student Council End
of the Year Bash!

Come to the LRS Student Council’s
End of the Year Bash to kick off the
summer! This is a fundraiser for the
Student Council to continue to
throw events and upgrade gear at
the school. Come celebrate with us
and enjoy music and food. There
will be live bands performing in a
“Battle of the Bands,” a jam room
for you to play music with your
friends - but if that isn’t your jam,
we will be having lots of fun games
to play like Jenga! We will also be
having a tie dye area out back
where you can make your very own
Lutherville Music/Rock School tie
dye shirt. Everyone is invited!
Tickets are $10 per person, but half
the price for “Battle of the Bands”
participants.

Upcoming Events



Upcoming Events cont.

June 24th - 28th
Young Rockers
Camp (Ages 6- 10)

July 8th - 12th
All-Star Rockers 
(Ages 8 - 13)

Looking for fun and exciting music
camps for your children this summer? Try
out our Young Rockers Camp, our All Star
Rockers Camp, or maybe even sign up for
both! Both are all day, week long camp
for only $450; or if you sign up two
campers you pay only $800! Current
students get a $50 discount!

Our camps run through the weeks of
June 24th and July 8th with each
focusing on different ages, skills, and
practices for your child’s musical
development.

June 24th - 28th we have the Young
Rockers Camp for children ages 6 - 10.
This camp os for students who are
interested in learning the basics of
playing in a band and all the parts that
come with that. Students have the option
to specialize on one instrument, or hone
their skills on several. Students will learn
song writing skills and learn how to play a
cover song, which they will perform at
the end of the week.

July 8th - 12th we will be hosting our All-
Star Rockers for ages 8 - 13. This camp is
for students who have some of the basics
but want to do a deep dive into playing in
a band and writing music. In addition to
all that, students will learn about the
process of recording a song by working
on one of their own.

Sign Up Today!
luthervillemusicschool.com/camps

http://luthervillemusicschool.com/camps


Friday, June 14th at 4:00pm, Saturday June
15th at 1:00pm & 4:00pm, and Sunday,
June 16th at 4:00pm
Lutherville Music School Spring Concert
and Recital 

Join us for the inaugural performance in
our brand-new Recital Hall! Our
students have been hard at work, and
they are ready to showcase their  skills.
Don’t miss this event that marks the
beginning of many inspiring
performances to come! 

This is your chance to show off your
musical talents during our spring
concert and recital with parents,
grandparents, and anyone else who
would like to attend. If you are
interested in performing, please fill out
this form:
https://forms.gle/Wnw3KxB8Yj7P1JQS6﻿

Upcoming Events cont.

Thursdays Starting June
20th at 6:00pm Jam
Sessions

This summer, teachers Sol,
Liam, and Reed will be
leading Jam Sessions on
Thursdays at 6pm, starting
on June 20th. Students will
learn how to refine their
improvisation skills and play
with other musicians. The
cost is $10 per hour session.
Students and non-students
are welcome to attend! 

Music For Kids!
Group Music
Class for 3 and 4
year olds

https://forms.gle/Wnw3KxB8Yj7P1JQS6


Friday, July 12th
at 6:00pm
Open Mic!

Saturday, August
3rd from 12:00pm -
7:00pm 
LRS Fest - 3rd
Annual!

Saturday, July 13th at
1:00pm Yayyyyyyy
Theory! with Drew
Wright

Thursday, July 4th from
2:00pm to 3:30pm
Lutherville Rock School
Student Bands playing
at Fullerton Fireworks 

Upcoming Events cont.



Interested in Joining a Rock Band? 

We wanted to send an invitation to any students
who have been considering joining a band!

Our rock band program is an exciting opportunity
for students to learn how to create the very music
they enjoy listening to. We have been coaching
bands for over a decade and have seen the
tremendous impact it has on every student that has
joined. Band mates also learn to work together as a
team which often results in lifelong friendships.

Generally speaking, our bands consist of Guitar,
Bass, Keyboard, Drums, and Voice, but we
welcome most other instruments. Each student is
placed in a band on their instrument, age, and skill
level. Throughout the session, they will choose a
band name, learn a list of chosen songs, and learn
how to perform in front of an audience.

 

The session culminates in a band Showcase,
where students get to play the songs they’ve
learned on a big stage. This summer session’s
showcase will be on Saturday, September 14,
2024 at Lutherville Music School, 1313 York
Road, Lutherville MD 21093
Our professional staff is dedicated to making your
Rock School experience something that will last a
lifetime. We also have ADULT BANDS - don’t let
the kids have all the fun! You can also start a
family band too, all are welcome! 

If you are interested in joining a band, simply fill
out the Google Form below! Please fill out this
form before June 24th. (If you’re in a band
currently, DO NOT fill out the form below.
Please talk to your band coach.)

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc1zq
Q5_29wdq3wUvKSyUjRVvAnoq6nGtucCXXcLeqT2
JnfpQ/viewform

Thank you so much, Rock on!



Josiah started taking piano lessons at the
young age of 4 years old.  He is really
passionate about music and he puts so
much effort as a keyboardist, guitarist,
drummer, and vocalist.  In 2023, he was
awarded the Scott Fisher Award and one of
his early bands, No Reaction, is a Band Wall
of Fame inductee.  Josiah is part of the LMS
student council and his dedication shows
as he is a member of 3 LRS bands and
volunteers his time assisting 5 other bands
in his spare time.  Josiah’s musical talent
has grown over the years and he continues
to achieve above and beyond at LMS.

Josiah B. referred Sean C., and got a month
of free lessons! Thank you Josiah B., for
referring Sean C.!

Welcome to the new
students who
registered in May!

New Students:

Josiah B.

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT:

Madison C. 
Philip S.
Meira I. 

Mary Jane P.
Quinn S. 

Dan A.
Christian C.
Tanisha D. 

Sage S.
Martin E. 

Theodore S.
Jeremiah D. 

Peter C.
Josie J.
Olivia J.

Welcome to our new
Staff Members!

New Teachers!
Liam Arnold (Guitar, Piano)

Reed Spaulding (Guitar,
Drums, Recording)

Sol FitzGerald (Piano)

Chole Banua (Cello)

Nathan Shumakrr (Clarinet,
Saxophone)



ORDER YOURS TODAY! Lutherville Music School and
Lutherville Rock School March!! 

Our online Lutherville Music School/
Lutherville Rock School Store is now
open for orders! As we continue to
celebrate 10 years of Lutherville Rock
School and 13 years of Lutherville
Music School, we want to thank you
for your support over the years. As
we prepare for some exciting new
changes at the school, we would
appreciate your help to facilitate them.
You can find a variety of items to
support the school and celebrate over
a decade of great memories and the
new opportunities that lie ahead! 

The store is open now, up until Sunday, June 16th. In
order to save on shipping, we will pick up your orders
and bring them to the school, so please choose “pick up”
in the shipping method when you check out. The items
will take 2-3 weeks to complete once the showroom is
closed.

If you are feeling even more generous, a donation item
has been added to the store. This will go a long way to
help us upgrade our facility and equipment so our
students can learn using the best gear. Every little bit
helps, so thank you for your support! 

Order your LMS and LRS march now!!:
https://www.graphixhauspromo.com/sr/3499973

Thank you for reading!



Lutherville Music School
1313 York Road, Lutherville, MD 21093

410-296-4618
www.luthervillemusicschool.com
info@luthervillemusicschool.com

“A Music School Built For You!”

Whatever your musical dreams may be, our patient and
professional instructors are ready to make them come

true. Whether our students are here to make music with
friends or they have an important audition coming up,

the most important thing is that they have fun!

http://www.luthervillemusicschool.com/

